Sarah Palermo

From: Aram Rubinson <arx920@gmail.com>

Sent: ' Tuesday, September 14, 2021 3:41 PM

To: Sarah Palermo

Subject: Re: Submission Review comments requested.

[EXTERNAL] This email is from outside the Village of Irvington- Please use caution when opening
links and attachments!

There are no gates. Is there something else I need to do? Thanks

Aram

On Tue, Sep 14, 2021 at 2:22 PM <noreply@epropertyportal.com> wrote:
Your comments are requested for the below board submission. Plans will be delivered shortly.
Please add comments to the submission below:

Municipality : Irvington

Reference number: 892

Job location : 32 OSCEOLA AVE [SBL:2.170-76-28]

Type of work : ARB Approval

Department/Agency : Buildings,

Comments : Hello, I received the following comment from the ARB in regards to your application for
a fence: If there are fence gates, we need to know where they are on the drawings. If you would like to
make a submission based on the comment, please submit it to the Building Department before 4:00 on
9/20/21. -- Sarah Palermo Irvington Building Department

Aram Rubinson
917-251-0802



